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MR MILLIGAN: To ask the Minister for City Services —

(1) Does the Government have plans to retrofit the footpath along Flemington Road on the Franklin side to
inspire active travel by bike or foot.

(2) How will the Government ensure safe footpaths are built surrounding Shirley Smith High School for
students.

Tara Cheyne MLA - The answer to the Member’s questions are as follows:

(1) No, the Government has no current plans to upgrade the existing footpath alongside Flemington Road.
This footpath is approximately 2 metre wide and is suitable for shared use by both pedestrians and
cyclists. In addition, on-street cycle lanes are provided on Flemington Road for more confident cyclists.

(2) Footpaths, on-street cycle lanes, signalised pedestrian crossings, bus facilities and a 3 metre wide shared
path have been constructed to ensure that the new Shirley Smith School is well connected to the active
travel and public transit networks, affording cyclists, bus users and pedestrians good connectivity and
opportunity to participate in these healthy and sustainable travel modes.

Approved for circulation to the Member and incorporation into Hansard.
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This response required 40mins to complete, at an approximate cost of $62.74.
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